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Utah Public Service Commission 
UT 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, I urge you to support the Office 
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for 
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. 
The Office has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and 
employing less costly debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power 
could nearly eliminate the entire need for a rate increase. 

Thank you for your consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by 
this proposed increase and I urge you to support lower rates for Utah 
customers. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. RICHARD FRANZ 
4901 WEST BEAU CIRCLE 
SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84118 
(801) 840-0436
rdub@aol.com
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